
 
 

Bag2School 

 

If you get a chance, please have a half term sort out ready for our 

Bag2School collection on Friday 10 November.  Any unwanted clothes, 

shoes, belts & bags would be great.  Collection bags will be going out in 

book bags before half term.  If you’re not sure what to include check out 

www.bag2school.com for more info.   It’s a great way to have a clear 

out & raise money for our children! 

 

 
 

Christmas Fayre – Friday 24th November from 3.30pm to 5.30pm 

 

Update 

 

Teddy Tombola – we need any pre-loved teddies & soft toys for the ever 

popular Teddy Tombola.  Please wash & bag up any teddies that need 

a new home & drop into the school office. 

 

Jolly Jars – we’d love lots of Jolly Jars for the Fayre.  You can fill them with 

sweets, chocolate, fruit, pocket toys etc and even include a surprise gift!  

Please drop jars off at the school office after half term. 

 

Old to New Book Stall – donations of any good quality unwanted books 

would be great too.  Adult, teen and children’s books all welcome. 

 

 

Thanks so much for all your help.  More news on the Christmas Fayre after 

the holiday. 

 

Thanks for all your support.  Have a great half term! 

 

 

St Catherine’s PTFA 
 

http://www.bag2school.com/

